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Daily COVID-19 update 
(10 May 2020, 12:40pm) 
 
Topics in this afternoon’s Core Brief: 
• Important notice: Discontinue use of Tiger Medical Products Eyewear in COVID-19 setting 
 
Important notice: Discontinue use of Tiger Medical Products Eyewear in COVID-19 setting 
 
NHS Scotland has received correspondence from the UK Department of Health and Social Care in relation to 
a particular make of disposable eyewear provided via the UK Pandemic Stock pile. Staff are advised to no 
longer use the following disposable eyewear in a COVID-19 setting (also pictured below): 
 
 Tiger Medical Products: Protective Goggles and Frames  
 Product Codes PG0001 – F and PG0001-K  
 Barcode for frames: 6948548400224  
 NPC for Frames (BTP083 and BTP403) and Lenses (BTP097, BTP404 and BTP439) 
 
In line with guidance, staff may already have used the above Tiger Eye Protector product for non-Aerosol 
Generating Procedures. The DHSC states the risk from using it in direct patient contact when not performing 
AGPs is limited. No further stock of these will be issued from NHSGGC procurement.  
 
Please ensure any stocks you may have are quarantined until further notice.  
 
Alternative eyewear is being distributed across the organisation through the course of today and tomorrow to 
supplement existing stocks. 
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Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. 
If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs first. If you have any further 
questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 

 
 

Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 
 

 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.eess.nhs.scot/ess/
http://www.staffnet.ggc.scot.nhs.uk/Pages/Online%20Directory.aspx

